The Toro Company

8111 Lyndale Avenue South, Bloomington, Minnesota 55420-1196
Phone 952/888-8801 www. toro. com  Fax 952/887-8258

February 20, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm that Century Equipment is Toro Commercial Products
Division’s exclusive distributor for The City of Columbus, Ohio. All sales and
warranty repairs to the City of Columbus are to be handled through Century
Equipment. Toro has 28 such distributors across the United States each with
exclusive and protected territory coverage.

If you have any questions regarding this information please feel free to contact
me at (952)887-7936 or peter.whitacre@toro.com.
Thank you for your interest and support of Toro and Century Equipment.

Sincerely,

T

Peter Whitacre

District Sales Manager
Commercial Products Division
The Toro Company




